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I wholly oppose this bill. 

 

It's unnecessary, redundant, and will waste the taxpayers money. 

 

Mandating that an entity should find a more efficient way to work is absurd.  It would 

be like mandating the fire department to find a better way to put out fires.  They 

should already be doing that.  That is inclusive in their current scope of work. 

 

Please stop wasting time and resources on things that have very little impact on 

improving society, and might actually make things worse. 

 

-Erich Zaugg 

 

 


